
South Kitsap School District Long Range Facilities Planning Committee 

Meeting 9 

June 24, 2021 06:30pm via SKSD  Zoom 

Attendees: 

Lee Fenton, Gerry Austin, Rick Prentice, Susan Whitford, Matt Murphy , Jeremy Kallstrom, Lance Yohe,  

Jennifer Haro , Steve Bonwich 

Excused:  Jay Rosapepe, Matt Murphy, Jeremy Kallstrom 

From SKSD:  Jennifer Farmer 

From the Board:  John Berg, Jeff Daily  

Call to order 6:30 pm 

Minutes from the last meeting were accepted without corrections.  

Agenda was reviewed, Minutes from previous meeting accepted without corrections. 

6:34 – Review of the mission statement  and brief discussion of the purpose of the committee 

6:45 – Discussion of the process to assess existing facilities, relationship to the existing study and survey  

7:00 -  Assessment of facilities 

Orchard Heights – Consensus could not be reached.  Committee had questions of the cost to maintain 

this facility, and commented on the the overall size, and the age of the building.  Committee decided to 

request more information and discuss again later. 

Ollala – Committee reached consensus that this facility should be replaced based on overall age and  

condition. 

South Colby – Committee reached consensus that this facility should be replaced due to the age, 

condition, and inadequate layout. 

8:01 – Meeting closed 

Next meeting July 8th. 

 

 

7:16 presentation ended and discussion began 



Discussion related to factors driving growth, actual growth trends and how they compare to projections, 

how students per unit has declined while growth has increased, and potential impacts of the fast ferry.  

It was noted that this presentation only included county data and that city data would also be valuable.  

7:44 questions closed and discussion about future committee work and tour logistics. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:02. 

 


